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SAMPLE BALLOTS FOR MARCH 5, 2024 ELECTIONS
PRESIDENTIAL AND COUNTY PRIMARIES

The Carroll County Election Commission announces VOTING for the Presidential Preference Primary and County Primary Elections on Election Day, March 5, 2024. Registered voters, in 
Carroll County, may cast a ballot on Election Day by personal appearance at their designated polling location. 

State law requires voters to have Federal or State government issued photo ID to vote, unless an exception applies. College student IDs will not be accepted. The voters must have photo 
identifi cation when they present themselves to vote. This includes Early Voting, which is ONLY at the election offi ce, and Election Day at your assigned polling place.

EARLY VOTING FOR THE MARCH 5, 2024 ELECTIONS is in progress now through Tuesday, February 27. Weekday voting is 8:30 a.m.-4 p.m. Saturday voting, February 24, is 9: a.m.-NOON.

Please use a black or blue ink pen to mark your ballot. To vote for your choice in each contest, completely fi ll in the box next to your choice.
Carroll County Election Commission:

Ronald R. Reiter, Chairman Michael Corrado, Secretary Julia A. Blanks, Member Michael K. Tate, Member Linda Wallace, Member Peggy J. Hamlett, Administrator of Elections


